
 

 
 
 

NILS CLOSURE FOR 2024 
 
 

Final Interviews for the  
No Interest Loan Scheme (NILS) 

for 2024 will be held on 
 

Wednesday 4th December 2024 
 

NILS will reopen on  
Monday 13th January 2025 

 
 

Care Goondiwindi will close on  
Tuesday 24th December 2024 at 12.30pm 
and re-open on Monday 06 January 2025.  

You can drop your documents off from the 06/01/2025. Once all 
documents are received, we will organise an interview. 

 
 

                              from the NILS team  


